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To Whom it may concern
It is our opinion that this bill is inequitable and would place a two tier system for child care professional.

Unless this would be available for all workers and be equally accessible to all types of children services it is totally
unfair.

Yours in early education

Jenny Sheward-Spence Bach Ed Early Childhood, Post Grad Bus.
Operations Manager
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